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The Electric Light and Power Amendment Bylaw, 2020 
 
ISSUE 
This report submits Bylaw No. 9728, The Electric Light and Power Amendment Bylaw, 
2020, for City Council’s consideration.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9728, The Electric Light and Power Amendment 

Bylaw, 2020. 

 
BACKGROUND 
At its November 23, 2020 Special Meeting, City Council considered the report of the 
General Manager, Utilities & Environment Department dated November 23, 2020 and 
resolved: 
 

1. That the implementation of the Saskatchewan Economic Recovery Rebate 
for Saskatoon Light & Power customers, as outlined in the report of the 
General Manager, Environment & Utilities dated November 23, 2020, be 
approved; and  
 
2. That the City Solicitor be instructed to amend Bylaw No. 2685, The Electric 
Light and Power Bylaw, 1940, specifically to identify that a Minimum Bill may 
be calculated as the service charge, less applicable rebates. 

 
DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
In accordance with City Council’s instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 9728, 
The Electric Light and Power Amendment Bylaw, 2020 for City Council’s consideration.  
 
APPENDIX 
1. Proposed Bylaw 9728, The Electric Light and Power Amendment Bylaw, 2020. 

 
Report Approval 
Written by:  Laura Thomson, Solicitor 
Approved by:  Cindy Yelland, City Solicitor 
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